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"ALBION in the gulch 
 
 

Devin Doyle, Senior Engineer 
Nashville Department of Transportation & Multimodal Infrastructure (NDOT) 
7 SO S 5th Street 
Nashville, TN 37206 

 
October 17, 2023 

Mr. Doyle: 

I am the Vice President of Development of Albion Residential("Owner"), which is 
undertaking a project (the "Project") at 645 Division Street. Owner acknowledges the 
impact that the Project will have on the infrastructure in the vicinity of the Project and the 
importance of infrastructure improvements to ameliorate that impact. Accordingly, Owner 
agrees to donate $15,000 to the Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson 
County as a contribution towards the analysis that was conducted by NDOT for roadway 
infrastructure improvements with the Pie Town Mobility Study.  This donation will be made 
within 14 days after its approval by the Metropolitan Council. 

Please contact me with questions or for additional information. 

Best Regards, 

 

-.,. 
 
 
Andrew J Yule 
Vice President of Development 
Albion Residential 
ayule@albion-residential.com 
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